
 

 
 

 

WEAR YOUR JUMPER AND BRING £1 FOR 

OVERGATE HOSPICE 

 

 

  

 

 

  

    

 

  

 

 

 

    
 

          

        
   
   

   

    

         

        
      

       

          

      
       
     
       

             

      

   

 
 

         

          
           

         
        
           

      
 

 
 

    

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

So far      

94.5

 

% 

 

 
Next week at Ash Green, Class 2C will visit Church on Monday and the 
mosque on Tuesday. On Thursday Class 4H will spend the day at Eden Camp.  
We end the week with Christmas Jumper Day and our Celebration assemblies 
on Friday– KS2 at 9.05am – Reception and KS1 at 2.50pm – all welcome.  
 

 

Our Talk Topic next 

week will be  

‘SHARING AND 

GIVING’. 

We will look at how 

important it is to look 

after each other at 

Christmas. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We say a fond farewell to Mrs Hill at the end of this 

term. She has been a valued member of staff, teacher, 

Assistant Head and SENCo for the last 14 years. She 

has secured a permanent position with the ASD team 

where she has been working this term. We will say a 

proper goodbye to Mrs Hill on Monday 18
th

 (her last 

day) in the Upper Site hall at 9:05 and the Lower Site 

hall at 9:20. Parents are welcome. 

We are pleased to announce that Miss Crowther 

(Lower Site Y2 teacher and English Manager) will 

now assume SENCo responsibility assisted by Mrs 

Main. Miss Crowther is a highly experienced teacher 

and SENCo having held that post for 9 years at 

Bradshaw.  

 

 

 

 
Well done to Year 1 
children when they 

visited Butterfly World 
and Class 4c at Eden 

Camp. 
 

The children’s behaviour 
was exemplary and staff 
members at both venues 

commented on how 
good mannered and 
sensible the children 

were. 

As part of the R.E 

curriculum, Class 2C will 

visit the mosque where 

they will learn about how 

different cultures worship.  

They will also visit 

church on Monday to 

find out how babies are 

welcomed into the world. 

 

YEAR 4 TRIP TO EDEN 

CAMP 
 

Class 4H children will visit 

Eden Camp on  

Thurs 14 December. 
 

Pupils will experience the 

sights, sounds and smells of 

the Blitz.  

  
 

THURSDAY 21 DECEMBER 

 
 

FRIDAY 22 DECEMBER 



  
      
  

 
   
     

 
 

   
 
 

     
        
      

      
       

         

    

   

      

       
        

     

         

   

     

     
   
  
            
       

                                                                                    
 

    

   

       

    
   

 

     
       

           

       

         

      
     

      

         

       

 
  

  
  

 
 

 Morning Afternoon Evening 

Tues 

19 

Dec 

Both Sites 

KS1  

dress 

rehearsal 

9.15am 

Both Sites 

KS2 

Dress 

rehearsal 

11.15am 

Both Sites 

KS1  

Christmas 

concert 

2.00pm 

Lower Site 

KS2  

Christmas 

concert – 6pm 

Wed 

20 

Dec 

EYFS 

concerts 

10.30 & 2.00 

Both sites 

EYFS 

concerts 

2.00-3.00pm 

Both sites 

Upper Site 

KS2  

Christmas 

concert - 6pm 

 

 
At EYFS concerts all young children are welcome. This 

is also true for Dress Rehearsals for KS2. Afternoon 

concerts for KS1 and Evening Concerts for KS2 will be 

ticket only (FREE) for over 14s only two tickets per 

child. Extra tickets available on request. 

During the KS2 concerts in the evening, a crèche will 

be available for children under 14. 

TICKETS AVAILABLE FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE  

  

Thurs 21 December 

Christmas Dinner – all 

staff and pupils will eat 

together as we do each 

year. 
  

    Fri 22 December 

Parties – children will 

have a buffet lunch in 

class 

WE WILL BREAK UP at 2.15pm 

AND RETURN ON MONDAY 8 JANUARY 2018 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Half Term 
Close –  

Fri 16 Feb 2018 
Re-open  

Mon 26 Feb 

 

Easter 
Close –  

Thurs 29 Mar  
Re-open 

Mon 16 Apr 

   

May Day – Close Mon 7 May 

 

Half Term 
Close – 

Fri 25 May 
Re-open 

Mon 4 Jun 

 

Mid-Summer 
Close – 

Fri 20 Jul 
Re-open 

Wed 5 Sept 

 

Training Day – Close Fri 28 Sept 

 

Half Term 
Close – 

Fri 26 Oct 
Re-open 

Mon 5 Nov 

 

Christmas 
Close –  

Fri 21 Dec 
Re-open 

Mon 7 Jan 2019 

 

 

West Yorkshire Police, together with local 

schools, have joined forces with the aim 

of making a difference to the lives of 

young people in North & East Halifax. 

Underage drinking and related anti-social 

behaviour is an issue in this area. By 

focusing on the education of young 

people, their parents/guardians, retailers 

and the community, they expect to make a 

real difference. 

We recognise that it is sometimes difficult 

to have meaningful conversations with 

young people but it is very important that 

you do, as parents/guardians, really do 

have the most influence on the attitudes 

and behaviours of young people. 

Drinkaware aims to enable parents/guardians to have well 

informed, pro-active conversations about alcohol with their 

children. Its website carries reliable, factually accurate health 

and social care information, and you can visit their website to 

learn more about how to have the alcohol chat with your kids  

at www.drinkaware.co.uk/underagedrinking. 


